
We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to the Sodexo Live! team at Tim Hortons Field for your
incredible support of our food recovery program. Your dedication to minimizing food waste and
feeding those in need has made a tremendous impact on our community.

What began as a small effort of sharing 20-30 meals per week has grown into a thriving food
recovery program, now distributing over 1,000 meals weekly. Thanks to your contributions, this
past summer alone we were able to provide over 16,000 meals to individuals facing food
insecurity, including those at homeless encampments, community fridges, shelters, and
families in need.

Your collaboration and leadership have inspired others to get involved, resulting in more
donations, more volunteers, and an even greater ability to serve those who need it most.
Because of your support, we are not only reducing food waste but also creating positive change
for countless individuals.

Thank you for your continued commitment to serving the public good and leading by example.
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With our deepest appreciation,

To the Sodexo Live Team and the City of Hamilton at
Tim Hortons Field,

35 Dacotah Street, St.Catharines, ON
L2R1Z6

905 685-2428

freshniagaramushrooms@gmail.com


